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Texas Lutheran University 
Police Department Safety Alert 

 
 
This week we have had two incidents where students have reported prowlers 
around the south apartments.  One suspect is described as a Hispanic male 
wearing a black hoodie.  The subject was looking in apartment windows.  We 
are asking everyone to report any suspicious persons on campus especially 
around our apartment and dormitories.   Extra patrol has been assigned to all 
residential areas.   
 
An additional safety concern deals with doors being propped open so they 
cannot close and lock as intended.  These doors are locked and secured for 
your protection. When propped open or blocked anyone can enter the 
building and this endangers both occupants and property. Make sure you 
carry you ID card or keys and please never prop open a door for any reason.   
 
To contact Texas Lutheran University Police Department  Dial 830-372-8000.    
 
Gary Hopper 
Chief of Police     
 

 


